
 

 

MD / SD OPTIMIST NEWSLETTER 

 

The Frederick Optimist Club held its 10
th

 annual 
Fish with a Cop program at the Camp Airy pond in 
Thurmont on Saturday June 1

st
.  This year we had 

24 kids and 25 officers.   
The children were selected by their school 
counselors to participate in the program. The 
officers picked up the kids in their patrol cars and 
drove them to the pond for a fun day of fishing. 
The officers worked with the kids on fishing 
techniques as well as establishing a rapport with 
the youth. The fish that were caught were 
cleaned and filleted by several of the club 
members.  For lunch the kids and officers were 
treated to fresh fried trout, grilled hotdogs and 
ice cream sundaes with all of the fixings.   The 
officers then took the children back home.      
This program is always a real hit with the kids and 
officers.  Many of the officers have already tried 
to sign up for next year.  We have multiple 
repeats with the officers year after year.  The 
program is to foster a good relation between 
youth and law enforcement.  Hopefully, we have 
taught the youth a sport they enjoy into 
adulthood. 

 

 

Additional associate editor added 
                         
We hope you like the new format for your newsletter! 

Please, please, please send your club’s information so it can be 

included and we can show each other all the good things we are 

doing for our communities.  

You can email it to: feuerwilliam@gmail.com or even text me 
some pictures from your clubs event at 443-690-6875.  
 
 
 
For more information go to             https://www.mdsdoptimist.org 

 
Governor – Quarter 2 
Mark Harris - Fran 
10 Maymont Ct. 
Timonium, MD  21093 
(410) 252-1501 H 
(410) 382-7071 C 
markwharris01@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Governor – Quarter 2 
William Stone 
37489 East Lakeland Dr. 
Mechanicsville, MD  
20659 
(301) 884-2358 H 
(240) 925-0341 C 
w.stone@erols.com 

 
 
Governor –Quarter 3 
Ken Bollinger - Fern 
400 Everett Rd 
Monkton, MD 21111 
(410) 357-5718 H 
(443) 841-9755 C 
kenfern@comcast.net 
 

 

 
Governor – Quarter 4 
Dale Hoffert  
20902 Governors Mill 
Court 
Great Mills, MD  20634 
(240) 298-7704 C 
dhoffert516@gmail.com 

 

 
Secretary-Treasurer 
Colleen Coombs 
20902 Governors Mill Court 
Great Mills, MD  20634 
(240) 298-7706 C 
colleeng2.cc@gmail.com 
 

 

 
Lt. Governor Zone 1 
Gomer Wern 
443-789-1674 

 
Lt. Governor Zone 2 
Mike DeFiore 
443-365-1359 
mdefiore@averyhall.com 
 
Lt. Governor Zone 3 
Tom Parran 
443-532-6088 
tomparran@comcast.net 
 
Lt. Governor Zone 4 
William Feuer 
443-690-6875 
feuerwilliam@gmail.com 
 
Lt. Governor Zone 5 
Jack Culver 
301-904-6718 
jacdonjs@yahoo.com 
 
Lt. Governor Zone 6 
Linda Bowman 
443-838-3829 
Lbowman728@gmail.com 
 

LEADERSHIP 

  



 

 

CCFSF CHILDHOOD CANCER FAMILY 

SUPPORT FOUNDATION, INC. 

ANNUAL APPEAL OF GIVING A non-profit 501©3 

DEAR OPTIMIST CLUB MEMBERS OF MARYLAND SOUTH DELAWARE, WE 

NED YOUR HELP IF THIS MDSD PROJECT IS TO CONTINUE WELL INTO THE 

FUTURE, PLEASE CONSIDER CONTRIBUTING TO THIS WONDERFUL CAUSE. 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT THIS ORGANIZATION IS MANAGED AND 

SUPPORTED BY MEMBERS OF MDSD LOCAL OPTIMIST CLUBS, AND 

EVERYONE OF US SHOULD TRY TO TAKE PART BY ATTENDING THE CCFSF 

BOARD MEETINGS AT OUR DISTRICT CONFERENCES, OR HELP DELIVER 

THE PRODUCTS AND SERVICES WE GIVE TO THE BELIEVE IN TOMORROW 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE AT JOHNS HOPKINS, AND THE SEVERAL THER RESPITE 

HOMES AVAILABLE TO THESE FAMILIES. WE ALSO GIVE HELP TO PARENTS 

AT JOHNS HOPKINS HOSPITL AND THE WASHINGTON MEDICAL CENTER. 

THIS IS AN EXPERIENCE YOU WILL NOT ONLY ENJOY, BUT NEVER FORGET. 

CALL ME TO HELP WITH THIS PROJECT, 410-382-0736 OR 410-771-4425, 

LEAVE A MESSAGE.  

BY THE WAY WE COULD USE A FEW MORE BOARD MEMBERS. 

MANY CLUBS HAVE EARMARKED THEIR BUDGETS FOR A DONATION, 

HOWEVER, IT WOULD REALLY BE NICE IF INDIVIDUAL MEMBERS WOULD 

CONTRIBUTE AND REMEMBER THE DONATION IS TAX DEDUCTIBLE.  

 

 

 

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: CHILDHOOD CANCER FAMILY 

SUPPORT FOUNDATION, INC. I WOULD BE HAPPY TO COLLECT 

YOUR CHECK AT THE THIRD CONFERENCE IN OCEAN CITY OR YOU 

CAN MAIL IT TO:       PO BOX 511  

 COCKEYVILLE, MARYLAND 21030 
MICKEY PRICE 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hereford & Timonium Optimist Clubs 
GOLF SPONSORSHIPS 

 
GOLD Sponsor:  Donation $460.00 

This sponsorship package includes 4 entries into the 
golf tournament and a Tee sign prominently 
displayed on a tee box  
 

SILVER Sponsor:  Donation $100.00 
This sponsorship package includes a Tee sign 
prominently displayed on a tee box 
 

BRONZE Sponsor: $50.00 
This will put an ad in the program that will be given 
to all golfers 
 

Most have all responses by July 20,2019 
------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Information for signs or sponsorship 
 
Name, Phone Number, Etc. 
____________________________________________
____________________________________________
____________________________________________ 

 

 
Hereford & Timonium Optimist Clubs 

      “FRIEND OF YOUTH “ 
The Hereford &Timonium Optimist Clubs are service clubs serving the 
Hereford and Timonium communities. We are planning a Golf Tournament 
for July 29, 2019 and are looking for sponsors. If you could see fit to help 
us by sponsoring a Tee Box sign with your advertisement or being a 
sponsor with an advertisement for the program it would be a great help. 

(WE WILL ALSO ACCEPT DOOR PRIZES TO BE GIVEN OUT   AT THE 
TOURNAMENT). 

 All money raised will be put back into the youth programs in the Hereford 
and Timonium communities. 
 
Some of the youth programs that we sponsor are Youth Appreciation 
Week, Essay contest, Oratorical contest, and Scholarships to High School 
Students. 
 
The cost to sponsor a Tee box Sign is $100.00, and the cost to be a Sponsor 
with an advertisement in the program is $50.00.  (All sponsors will be 
included in the program to be given to all golfers) 
 
All sponsor information must be received by July 15, 2019 
Please make checks   Hereford Optimist Club Inc. 
payable to:  C/O   Kenneth C.  Bollinger Jr. 
    400 Everett Rd. or PO Box 243 
    Monkton Md. 21111  
  Any Questions please contact me at 410-357-5718 or kenfern@comcast.net  

 

 



 

 

JOIN THE OPTIMIST CLUB OF CHERRY 

HILL AS WE CHEER ON THE HOME 

TEAM! 

ORIOLE PARK AT CAMDEN YARDS 

JUNE 28TH 7:05PM AGAINST THE 

CLEVELAND INDIANS 

OR 

SEPTEMBER 22ND 1:05PM AGAINST 

THE SEATTLE MARINERS 

SEATS ARE $24, PLEASE CONTACT 

LINDA BOWMAN  

AT 443-838-3839. 

 

 

 

 



 

REMINDER >>> 

Please remember to pay your club dues. 

If you have any questions please contact the 

district secretary / treasurer Colleen Coombs. 

. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FREDERICK OPTIMIST 10th ANNUAL FISH WITH A COP 



 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS: 
Sussex          Welcome GERALD HOLTZ and thank you IRENE HOLTZ 
Sussex          Welcome DAVID TAYLOR and thank you WANDA WILLIAMS 
Sussex           Welcome LESTER JAMES and thank you ADELE JONES 
Sussex           Welcome CATHERINE WELTON-PANDO and thank you ADELE JONES 
Sussex           Welcome GLENDA SCOTT and thank you KAREN FOERY 
Solomons     Welcome SUE BALLMANN and thank you ARNOLD HUMPHREYS 
Solomons      Welcome IRENE MANN and thank you DAWN SIMPSON 
Solomons       Welcome EVE COX and thank you FORD COX 
Loch Raven   Welcome KURT BUCKLER and thank you STEPHEN SAUSNOCK 
Loch Raven    Welcome SCOTT LAVIN and thank you STEVEN KIPKE 
Dundalk          Welcome ANGEL BELL and thank you TOM TOPOROVICH 
Ft. Smallwood  Welcome   CAROLE HUGENT and thank you TERESA SPARKLIN 
4th District    Welcome JAMES KYTTLE and thank you sponsor 
4th District     Welcome ROLAND SYDNOR and thank you sponsor 
4th District      Welcome REGINA SYDNOR and thank you ROLAND SYDNOR 
4th District     Welcome CHRIS JAMES and thank you RICHARD BREWER 
4th District     Welcome LYNDA JAMES and thank you CHRIS JAMES 
4th District     Welcome BEN JAMES and thank you CHRIS JAMES 
4th District     Welcome MICHAEL HALL and thank you sponsor 
7th District     Welcome GEORGE FARR and thank you ROLAND BUCKLER 
7th District     Welcome TYLER RHOADS and thank you TIM BENNETT 
7th District     Welcome JAMES BREINER and thank you TIM BENNETT 
7th District     Welcome RICHARD LORD and thank you JAMES BANAGAN 
7th District     Welcome TIM VALLANDINGHAM and thank you JESSE ROLLINS 
Woodlawn     Welcome LEWIS and thank you JOAN KEENAN LIVEZEY 
Woodlawn     Welcome CUBIE STENENSON and thank you JOAN KEENAN LIVEZEY 
Herford          Welcome EVELYN KACH and thank you KEN BOLLINGER 
Herford          Welcome WADE KACH and thank you EVELYN KACH 
Herford         Welcome DESIREE HARRIS and thank you SUE PLUMMER 
Herford         Welcome PETER ORSBURN and thank you DESIREE HARRIS 
Herford         Welcome LAURA ORSBURN and thank you DESIREE HARRIS 
Herford         Welcome CAROL TROYER and thank you MELISSA WANCOWICZ 
Herford         Welcome KAREN TROXEL and thank you MELISSA WANCOWICZ 
Herford         Welcome KATE CAUSARANO and thank you MELISSA WANCOWICZ 
Ocean City    Welcome HEATHER HAND and thank you ROGER PACELLA 
Ocean City    Welcome ANNE COOK and thank you ROGER PACELLA 
Ocean City    Welcome DOUG FISCHER and thank you CHARLES DEAL 
Ocean City    Welcome GABNELLE MARTIN and thank you MAXINE BRISBANE 
Ocean City    Welcome MRCIE MITCHELL and thank you KEN MITCHELL 
Calvert           Welcome DAISY HARDENSTINE and thank you BARBARA MILLER 
Calvert           Welcome KIMBERLY IMEI and thank you JERRY IMEI 
Mechanicsville   Welcome MICHAEL HALL and thank you sponsor 
Mechanicsville   Welcome CHERYL TAYMAN and thank you TINA BAHEN 
Mechanicsville   Welcome KATHLEEN MORGAN and thank you MATT MORGAN 
ST. Maries           Welcome ALOYSIUS BOWMAN and thank you COLLEEN COOMBS 
Cumberland     Welcome BOBBY TWIGG and thank you JENNIFER JEUDY 
Hollywood  Welcome CHERYL AUSTIN and thank you VICKIE O’NEIL 
 
 

Notes from the editor’s keyboard:  Very Impressive, 66 new members in the first quarter.  If we keep this going like this, just think what our 

district will look like next year at this time.  I also wanted to thank WILL FEUER for setting up the bulletin this year.  As I said before, this was 

not my area of expertise. 



 

Maryland South Delaware District of Optimist International 

2018-2019 Fourth Quarter District Board Meeting/Conference & 61st 

Convention  
August 9-11, 2019 

Double Tree Wilmington 

4727 Concord Pike 

Wilmington, DE. 19803 

(302)478-6000 
 

All Rooms are $119.00 For King, $129.00 for Double/Queen. Plus, Tax.  Remember to mention MDSD OPTIMIST for the 

special rate. 

CUT OFF DATE for reservations is July 7, 2019. 
 

Joint Meeting w/ Atlantic Central District 

Schedule of Events (times subject to change) 
Friday-August 9, 2019 

 7:00pm The Theme Dinner is $42.00 per person. The Menu is Southern Delaware Buffet 

Crazy Hat Theme 

 Hospitality room open after Dinner.  

Saturday-August 10, 2019    

 7:30am-9:00am Old Timer's Breakfast is $21per person. The menu is Hot & Hardy Breakfast Buffet. 

 9:00am-10:00am Opening Session 4th Quarter Conference/ Convention  

 10:00am-12:30pm Training  

 12:30pm-Lunch on your own       

 7:00pm-11:00pm Installation Dinner is $42 per person. The Menu Dinner Buffet 

o  (Black Tie Optional) Hospitality room open after Dinner.  

Sunday-August 11, 2019 

 9am-10am Memorial Service 

 10:15am Closing Session  

Please make checks payable to MDSD and mail with completed Registration Form to: 

Dale Hoffert MDSD Registration Chair 20902 Governors Mill Court, Great Mills, MD  20634 (240)298-7706 

-------------------------------Cut here and submit with payment------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Registration Form for Fourth Quarter District Board Meeting/Conference & Convention 

Registration Fee Members $20.00/Guests $15.00 if postmarked by July 26, 2019 

(Late Registration at the Door $25.00 – No Late Meals) 
  
Please Print  

Last name, First Name  

 

Registration 

Fee $20 

After 

7/26/2019 

the fee is $25 

Office (Club 

and/or District 

Member 

Yes/No  

 

Guest  

Yes/No  

 

Friday 

Theme 

Buffet 

$42.00pp  

 

Saturday 

Old Timer’s 

Breakfast 

$21.00 pp  

Saturday 

Installation 

Dinner  

$42.00 pp 

 

 

Total 

 

 

 

        

 

 

        

         

         

                                                

Club Name_______________________________________________                        Total Enclosed_____________________________   

 

Telephone __________________________________     

 



 

 


